

Foot and Ankle Associates

Dr. Ronald S. Krusch

Emeritus

Diplomate, American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery Board Certified in Foot and Ankle Surgery

Fellow, American College of Foot and Ankle Surgeons

Dr. Marvin Odro

Emeritus

Fellow, Academy of Ambulatory Foot Surgeons

Dr. Edward A. Fazekas

Diplomate, American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery Board Certified in Foot and Ankle Surgery

Fellow, American College of Foot and Ankle Surgeons

Fellow, American Academy of Podiatric Sports Medicine

Member, American College of Sports Medicine

Dr. Matthew B. Werd

Diplomate, American Board of Foot and Ankle Surgery Board Certified in Reconstructive Rear Foot/Ankle Surgery Board Certified in Foot Surgery

Fellow, American College of Foot and Ankle Surgeons

Fellow, American College of Sports Medicine

Fellow, American Academy of Podiatric Sports Medicine

Fellow, American Academy of Podiatric Practice Management

Podiatry

Sports Medicine Foot and Ankle Surgery Diseases of the Foot, Ankle, and Leg

Visit us on the World Wide Web: www.floridafootandankle.com

Odro, Fazekas and Werd, P.A.

2939 South Florida Avenue Lakeland, Florida 33803-4048 Telephone: 863.687.3404 Telefax: 863.687.4672 To our beloved patients, friends, and family:

Our office is still open and we are seeing all essential appointments, utilizing all precautions available. We are trying to do our part in staying open for any emergent problems that you, family, or friends may experience, with our goal to evaluate and treat her in the office to help minimize the need to go to the emergency room and alleviate the ER from less critical cases.

We want you to know that we are doing our best to navigate in accordance to CDC guidelines for COVID-19.

First, we give our loving thoughts for anyone who has been impacted by the virus and we as a team are taking precautions in our office.

- All elective surgeries have been cancelled and will be rescheduled as soon as the surgery center re-opens.
- Emergency surgeries (fractures, ruptures, etc.) are still being performed, but are now being done at Lakeland Regional Health.
- Each patient and every staff member, including doctors are screened for temperature twice daily utilizing no-touch infrared temporal scanner thermometers.
- We are utilizing 3M N95 healthcare respirator masks.
- Sanitizing the office and treatment rooms between every patient.
- Sending home sick employees.
- · Rescheduling all non-essential appointments.
- We are now **Telemedicine** providers and would be glad to set up a telemedicine conference with the doctor at your convenience. Video chat with Dr. Werd or Dr. Fazekas in the comfort and safety of your own home. Call our office for details, we will help you get set up!

As we deal with the uncertainty, we appreciate your understanding and hope at the very least that times like these remind us that we are all in this together.

We hope to see your healthy, happy faces soon!

Dr. Fazekas, Dr. Werd, and Staff –
Foot and Ankle Associates